
  

Our Q2-25 results, for the quarter ended 30 June 2025, will be announced on Thursday 28th 
August 2025.  

At 8:30am we will be hosting a live online webcast. To attend, simply follow the link below on the 
day of the results using your name and email address to access. 

Registration for Lowell Webcast – Q2-25 results 

The upgraded webcast platform now allows verbal Q&A participation. However, should you still 
wish to join via teleconference, then please access through the following link on the day of 
results – Teleconference Registration 

After registration you will be provided with phone numbers and a conference ID to access the 
conference. 

If you have any issues whilst trying to register, please contact the investor relations team at 
investors@lowellgroup.co.uk 
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